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IEEE 802.15 Plenary Meeting – Session #53
Caribe Royal, Orlando, FL 
March 17 - 19, 2008

Monday, 17 March 2008
2:35
PM
WNG chair, Pat Kinney, called the meeting to order
P Kinney informed the group that there were no responses to the two call-for-papers sent out before this meeting.  There were no responders to P Kinney’s question as to if there were any presentations to ready for today.

P Kinney announced that there was one presentation for Wednesday titled the Smart Grid.

Wednesday, 19 Mar 2008

11:20 P Kinney called the last meeting of the WNG to order.  Kinney announced that there would be one presentation today on “the Smart Grid”

The Smart Grid (doc 15-08-0199-00) presented by George Flammer (Silver Springs)

George answered questions after his presentation on subjects such as why was a NBFH 900 MHz Phy appropriate, what changes to the 15.4 MAC were required, and what was the market size.

12:15
meeting adjourned







